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While we greatly appreciate this young families ambition it directly does impact our lives. So many days we cannot
have our windows open or enjoy our property that we have put time and money into. It’s embarrassing when we
have company visit and have to explain the foul odour and take refuge in our home. It greatly affects our lake life.
Perhaps if they could add some filtration system that would eliminate the majority of the odour then it might be
acceptable.
We are not trying to be difficult or wanting to hold this family back. We simply want to enjoy our home and
retirement without the strong odour of the barns.
Sincerely
Tim & Roxanne Callaghan

 Little Beaver Lake Estates
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